
 

 

Secretariat of the Pacific 
Regional Environment 
Programme (SPREP) 

 
 

Job Opportunity: 
• Convention on Migratory Species, Pacific Officer 

(CMSPO) 
 
Applications are invited for the above position with SPREP at Apia.   

 This is an exciting and challenging opportunity to work with SPREP, 
one of the world’s leading regional environmental organisations.  
The Secretariat is seeking a suitably qualified and motivated person 
for the role of Convention on Migratory Species, Pacific Officer 
(CMSPO).  The CMSPO will contribute to a) the implementation of 
CMS and relevant instruments in the region, including the MoUs for 
the conservation of Pacific Islands Cetaceans, Dugongs, Sharks and 
their related Action Plans and b) to the implementation of the 
SPREP and CMS Joint Work Plan; and any other work programme 
activities relating to issues of common interest in the countries of 
the Pacific Islands region.  

 
Full details of the CMSPO’s responsibilities, requirements, 
remuneration package and lodging an application can be obtained 
from the Employment section of our website: www.sprep.org or by 
contacting the Personnel Officer on telephone: +685 21929 Ext. 230, 
Fax: +685 20231, or direct Email: luanac@sprep.org   
 

Closing date: Friday, 24th June 2011 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SPREP is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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